
Bora Bora, 27 July 2023

Ia orana friends and esteemed partners.

As you may have heard, 2023 has brought exciting new changes for Bloody Mary’s.  In
March of this year, construction of Bloody Mary’s Hotel officially began! After four years
of careful planning and navigating unforeseen circumstances (COVID!), the owners and
staff of Bloody Mary’s are thrilled to be starting this new adventure.  

In anticipation of the new hotel,  Bloody Mary’s Restaurant & Bar will also be getting
some  much-deserved  renovations.   We  must  bring  the  current  restaurant  up  to  the
standards of the hotel, all the while keeping the charm and authenticity that have drawn
people to our establishment since 1979.  Not an easy task as you can imagine!  

To  accomplish  all  the  necessary  renovations,  we  must  close  the  restaurant  starting
Sunday September 3rd, 2023.  A grand reopening date has yet to be determined.

We will  do our best to inform you in a timely manner of any date changes or other
disruptions in service.  Thank you for your support throughout the years and we look
forward to our continued partnership and exciting new collaborations.  
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